
FILED 1/12/2022 

State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 00187-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

January 11 , 2022 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Ryan Sandy, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel R,Pf 

Docket No. 20210191-SU - Application for certificate to provide wastewater 
service in Orange County by Gulfstream Utility LLC 

Please place the attached email from Marty Deterding in the document side of Docket 
No. 20210191-SU. 

Thank you. 

RPS 



Danyel Sims 

From: Ryan Sandy 

Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, January 11, 2022 9:03 AM 

Danyel Sims 

Subject: FW: 2021-0191-SU: Gulfstream Utility LLC 

Do you mind having this added to the docket file? 

Ryan 

Ryan Sandy 
Senior Attorney 
Economic Regulation Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0854 
P: (850) 413-6856 
E: RSandy@psc.state.tl.us 

From: Marty Deterding <mdeterding@sfflaw.com> 

Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 4:55 PM 

To: Ryan Sandy <RSandy@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us>; Clayton Lewis <Clewis@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jennifer Crawford 

<jcrawfo r@psc.state. fl. us> 

Subject: RE: 2021-0191-SU: Gulfstream Utility LLC 

Ryan 

I am in agreement with all of that. Thanks 

F. MARsHALL DETERDING 
Of Counsel 
Sundstrom & Mindlin, LLP 
2548 Blairstone Pines Drive 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
T: 850.877.6555 

www.sfflaw.com 
mdeterding@sfflaw.com 
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SUNDSTROM 
& MINDL[N, LLP 

At torneys Counselors 

Notice: This email message, and any a ttachments hereto, contains confidential information that is legally privileged. If you arc not the intended recipient, you must 

nol review, transmit, convert to hard copy, copy, use or disseminate this email or any attachments to it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us 

immediately by return mail or by telephone at (888)- 877-6555 and delete the original and all copies of this transmission, including any attachments. Thank you. 

From: Ryan Sandy <RSandy@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 4:25 PM 

To: Marty Deterding <mdeterd ing@sfflaw.com> 

Cc: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us>; Clayton Lewis <CLewis@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jennifer Crawford 

<jcrawfor@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: 2021-0191-SU: Gulfstream Utility LLC 

M arty, 

It was a pleasure speaking to you th is afternoon. Based on our call, I'd like to set forth my understanding of how your 

client would like to proceed in this docket. 

Your client is still requesting an original certi ficate to operate a wastewater utility in Orange County, FL. However, the 

Commission will not consider any rate increases in this docket. Any rate increases wil l be handled in separate docket 

sometime in the future. 

By all means let me know if I've missed something or mischaracterized your client's position. Otherwise, if you wouldn't 

mind replying in the affirmative I' ll have your response placed in the docket file. 

Regards, 

Ryan 

Ryan Sandy 
Senior Attorney 
Economic Regulation Section 

Office of the General Counsel 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0854 
P: (850) 4 13-6856 
E: RSandv@psc.state.fl.us 
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